
NEWS RELEASE: Dec. 29, 2011 
 

County Property Tax Deadline Approaches 
 
The deadline for on-time payment of 2011 Greene County property taxes is Saturday, 
Dec. 31, 2011. Payments made after that date will be subject to late fees. 
 
For taxpayers who prefer to pay in person, the deadline is Friday, Dec. 30, 2011, because 
the Collector’s Office will be closed on Saturday.  
 
Collector of Revenue Scott Payne encourages taxpayers to pay online at 
www.countycollector.com. Those choosing to pay online have until midnight Saturday to 
make an on-time payment, and will receive their receipts by e-mail on Tuesday, Jan. 3. 
 
The Collector reminds those who pay by mail that an on-time payment must be 
postmarked no later than Dec. 31. Those who pay by mail should receive their receipts by 
the middle of January.  
 
For more information, call the Greene County Collector’s office at 417-868-4036 or visit 
www.countycollector.com. 
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